

Cancer Kids Entertainment www.cancerkidsentertainment.com/

Child Life Department

Direct line: 416-813-7654 Extension: 228446 Email: susie.petro@sickkids.ca

Susie Petro

Child Life Specialist Child and Family Centred Care Programming and Events July 17, 2014

Dear Kim Rod, Cancer Kids Entertainment President

Thank you for your time, generosity, and continued support. Through your heartfelt efforts and the successful magic shows, you have been able to provide hundreds of smiles to the patients here at the Hospital for Sick Children (SickKids). Your donation truly makes it possible for us to bring joy and comfort to patients and families!

At SickKids, we believe in child and family-centred care whereby the child and family are at the very core of everything we do! Our aim is to promote a positive hospital experience for children and to create as normal an environment as possible. Entertainment for hospitalized children is of paramount benefit. Often the magic shows provided will be a highlight of the day or even the hospital experience! Due to Cancer Kids Entertainment generosity we are able to provide these unique opportunities to the children and families, and allow for a distraction from the everyday hospital routine.

On behalf of all the staff at SickKids and the children and families whose lives you have changed for the better, thank you for your dedication and tremendous support.

Thank you for believing in SickKids!

Sincerely,

Susie Petro